
CAP Safety Committee 

June 9, 2023 

Minutes 

Attendees: 

Tamara Caldwell, Family Links 

Keara Vance, Wesley Family Services 

Gretchen Kelly, PLEA 

Peggy Willison, Merakey 

Casey Monaghan, TCV 

 

General Discussion:  

 
1. Survey results are in and we spent the meeting doing an initial overview.  31 responses were 

submitted, with no apparent double submissions from providers.  We agreed to spend the 
summer drilling down on results and developing a report out to the general group in September.  
Generally the results support the value that membership is finding safety initiatives.  A preliminary 
and very noticeable trend in the data leaned heavily toward violence and even more specifically 
as it relates to safety in the community. 

2. Discussed the presentation by Dr. Rozel from last month for threat prevention at the clinical level 
and also the CHAMPIONS training in July.  

3. Some brief discussion took place on creative things members are doing to promote safety such 
as ‘Safety Month’, Safety Fairs, QR codes linked to manuals. 
 

Next Meeting: July 14th, 9AM via Teams.  

Minutes prepared by: Casey Monaghan 


